August 13, 2007

Mr. Tom Stevens
The "Dean of Deans"
Las Vegas, NV 89135

Dear Tom,

We wanted you to know how much everyone enjoyed your show at the 2007
FBINAA National Conference held at the J. W. Marriott Resort in Phoenix on
Tuesday, July 17, 2007. We had approximately 2000 delegates and guests from
around the world attending your performance.

Everyone enjoyed hearing their favorites; Dean & Jerry, Tony Bennett, Ray
Charles and of course, Cher, and your interaction with the audience added to the
entertainment. It was a great finish to the final evening of the conference. The
age group was varied, yet you kept everyone entertained and held their attention
until the very end. We received many favorable comments from those attending.
We will highly recommend your show to others. | know those who saw you will
think of you the next time they need an entertainer with mass audience appeal.

Again, thank you for making it a very special night to remember for all of us. You
can certainly use the FBINAA as a reference.

Sincerely,
Rich Benson, Secretary/Treasurer
FBINAA Arizona Chapter

FBINAA ArizoNA CHAPTER
201 EAST INDIANOLA
PHOENIX, AZ 85012




